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Early Learning Center 
Shalom, 

The Early Learning Center held a graduaƟon        
ceremony on Thursday, June 8, 2023. Nineteen  
children and their families parƟcipated, with six 
children finishing our program and heading off to 
kindergarten in the fall. We hoped to have their 
celebraƟon outside, but alas, the weather turned 
cool and misty that morning. 

Ellen McQueeney opened the celebraƟon,     
marching in with the children and leading them in 
performing three songs she had taught them during 

her Israeli 
dancing    
enrichment 
sessions. 
Rabba Kaya 
did a       
wonderful 
call-and-
response 
song with 
the children 
and their 
families. 

We then gave out cerƟficates 
and ate some ice cream before 
sending everyone off to enjoy 
their summer vacaƟon. 

GraduaƟng to kindergarten 
were: Eleana Zoll, Rachel Nash, 
Kai Whitley, Pepper Bedrick, 
Dylan Whitaker and Camille 
Mangold-Drohan. 

The new school year 2023 – 2024 begins     
Wednesday, September 6, 2023. 

Tammy Roberge  
Director, ELC 

QuesƟons about the ELC? Call me: 603-436-5301, 
ext. 23, or send me an email at  
preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org. 
Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve, 
Amy, and Marge) 


